
UN Global Compact initiative to give 
seafarers “key worker” status

Finding solutions to the critical problem of seafarers trapped on vessels is required 
now. Creating global “key worker” status for crew is vital to maintaining their health 
and safety, while at the same time supporting the global supply chain. 90% of the 
world’s good travel by sea and, at any given time, around 200,000 sailors are in transit 
for crew changes around the world.
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The UN Global Compact has now published a set of recommendations for urgent 
political action to keep global ocean-related supply chains moving during the 
COVID-19 pandemic.* *The recommendations are a consolidation of the work of the 
COVID-19 Task Force, initiated by the UN Global Compact’s Action Platform for 
Sustainable Ocean Business, where Gard participates

With closed borders, quarantine regulations and airlines grounded, moving 
personnel is very difficult and this impacts badly on their physical and mental well-
being. There is an urgent need to quickly find practical solutions and agreements to 
meet crew changeover and medical needs.

As a member of the COVID-19 Task Force, Gard strongly endorses the 
recommendations in this report.

 Read the report and recommendations here
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https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fungc-communications-assets.s3.amazonaws.com%2Fdocs%2Fpublications%2FCall-To-Action_Imminent-Threats-to-the-Integrity-of-Global-Supply-Chains.pdf&data=02%7C01%7Crandi.gaughan%40gard.no%7C937c0e2d81ed448aa13008d7f0da5918%7C8da49d14e54e453a95c22185582c7233%7C0%7C0%7C637242692897250898&sdata=YyBPfK53dEY5o9HIsWpvCQluiF3RZWDX%2Bgodo14cBK8%3D&reserved=0

